
 
 
 

 

Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 
Tel/Fax: 201-348-7760 / ben.botros@us.panasonic.com 

 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Product Safety and Compliance Department 

 
FCC Agent Authorization Letter 

 
November 14, 2017 

PASA-17-F003 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, Columbia MD 21046-1609 
 
Re: Original Certification for Car Audio Model ACJ-TI114A with BT 2.0+EDR 
  under FCC ID:  ACJ-TI114A Part 15C 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Please be advised Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby authorizes Joseph D. Brunett of Willow Run 
(WR) Test Labs, LLC, to act on our behalf for this single filing and for a period of six months from the date of 
this letter.  Any and all acts carried out by Willow Run (WR) Test Labs, LLC on our behalf shall have the same 
effect as acts of our own.  
 
  
Applicant & Grantee: Panasonic Corporation of North America 

 Two Riverfront Plaza, 9th Floor, Newark, NJ 07102-5490 USA 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, which includes FCC benefits, pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862.   Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 
1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits.  Further, this 
application for equipment authorization has not been submitted to another TCB for Certification. 
 
Please advise the undersigned should you have any questions or comments. 
 
Authorized by, 

 
 
Ben Botros 
Project Manager 
Panasonic Corporation of North America 
Product Safety & Compliance Department 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


